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Assemblyman Ed Ra is pleased 
to announce the enactment of a 
bill (A.9576B) which will create 
a take-back program funded 
by drug manufacturers in New 
York State. Manufacturers will 
be required to provide a safe 
method for drug disposal, 
including expanded collection 
opportunities. 
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SHRED
SHED&



COME DISPOSE OF UNWANTED OR EXPIRED MEDICATION, SHRED  DOCUMENTS AND E-CYCLE  OLD ELECTRONICS!

SHRED
SHED&

Saturday, September 22
12:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m.
Town of Hempstead Special Sanitation District #6  
80 Cherry Valley Avenue, West Hempstead

Shred & Shed will be supervised by the Nassau County 
Police Department and will be held rain or shine. 

All expired and unwanted medication dropped off during the event will be 
collected and safely disposed of by officers from the Nassau County Police 
Department. 

Disposing of medication improperly, such as flushing it down a toilet or pouring 
it down the drain, can lead to pollution in the water we use for drinking, cooking, 
and bathing. Safe disposal helps protect our health and keeps prescription drugs 
away from young children or others who might use them improperly. Additionally, 
throwing out or recycling sensitive paperwork without shredding it first can lead 
to identity theft. 

PLEASE RECYCLE THIS FLYER ONCE YOU ARE DONE USING IT!

For more information on this or any legislative matter, please  
contact Assemblyman Ed Ra’s district office at (516) 535-4095 or  

825 East Gate Blvd., Suite 207, Garden City, NY 11530 or rae@nyassembly.gov 

Assemblyman  
Ed Ra  
and  
Senator  
Kemp Hannon 
are asking for 
your help to 

With Carey Dad’s Club


